C-25

From: Greg Newman

To: Clerk"s Office

Subject: FW: Proposed construction vs bylaw
Date: April 14, 2021 9:23:30 AM

From: C A <chrisadamson8@gmail.com>

Sent: April 13, 2021 6:05 PM

To: Greg Newman <GNewman@whiterockcity.ca>
Subject: Proposed construction vs bylaw

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello, the proposed construction is clearly much more visually appealing and fitting with the
neighbourhood and area. The by law compliant version looks like a huge box stuck in a
strange place, where walkway to classes is now. Where | walk my kid to school. Doesnt match
rest of building. 1.7 metres is not much. Especially considering the height of other buildings
going up nearby. White Rock Elem is one of the main schools for the community with the
highest rating and should have a school that parents are proud to send their kid to, and where
kids want to go to learn. Not that looks like a warehouse. For this reason | support the well
planned proposed wrap around option making use of the NW corner.

Chris Adamson
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